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ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD March 11, 1925. 

St . 44=50 

Dear S i r : 

The Board b e l i e v e s t h a t -you and the members 
of your Board of D i r e c t o r s would be i n t e r e s t e d in ex-
amining the a t tached s ta tements which r e f l e c t the 
p r o g r e s s made by the Federa l r e se rve banks dur ing the 
p a s t two yea r s i n t h e i r e f f o r t s to reduce the c o s t s 
of conduct ing t h e i r v a r i o u s f u n c t i o n s . The s ta tements 
were made up p r i m a r i l y f o r the in fo rmat ion of the 
members of the Federa l Reserve Board, and have as t h e i r 
b a s i s the q u a r t e r l y f u n c t i o n a l expense r e p o r t s rendered 
to the Board by the Federa l r ese rve banks. 

There are a l s o be ing forwarded t o you s e v e r a l 
cop ies of the formal r e p o r t s made to the Board by i t s 
Committee on Economy and E f f i c i e n c y , one in November, 
1923, and the o the r in October , 1524. These r e p o r t s 
o u t l i n e the scope of the work under taken by the Com-
m i t t e e and d i s c u s s some of the problems wi th which i t 
has been c o n f r o n t e d . Your d i r e c t o r s may wish to read 
these r e p o r t s i n con junc t ion with t h e i r examinat ion 
of the statements above r e f e r r e d to . 

Very t r u l y yours , 

D. R. Cr i s s inge r , 
Governor. 
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